
If you have a story 
or news item you 

would like to contribute to the 
Wy’east Newsletter, send it to: 
jesse@tigertailart.com

A meeting of members present was held before the launching of the new library 
art show (“Music at the Coffeehouse”), for the voting of a new president. The de-
cision was unanimous:  Claire Harrison is our new president!  Welcome Claire!

                          New President!Calendar of Events

April 2013

March 11th, 6:30 PM
meeting: Edna Kennel

gold leaf demo

March 14th
hanging library show

March 25th
Mystery show tag info due

April 1st
Mystery show hanging

April 5th, 6-8 PM
library show reception

April 8th, 6:30 PM
meeting: guest speaker

Beth Verheyden

April 26th-28th
Oregon Convention 

Center
Annual meeting  of Guilds

May 5th
“Music at the Coffee-

House” take down

May 13th, 6:30 PM
meeting: guest speaker

C. Lesley Lent

May 13th
“That’s Entertainment” 

tags due

May 20th
“That’s Entertainment”

art hanging

May 30th
“That’s Entertainment”

Wy’east
Artisans Guild

Newsletter

            April Showers Bring New Members!

                Library show: pick up times

Library Show: Coffeehouse & Music

Let’s welcome some more new members this month;  Vernon and Kathleen Groff.
Verne is a watercolor painter and both him and kathleen make and sell whim-
sical original ceramics under the name of Terra Ridge Ceramics. They used to 
participate at Sandy Mt. Days but now are mostly showing at the Mt. Angel Ok-
toberfest and the Expo Christmas Bazaar.

The “Music at the Coffeehouse” show will be taken down the evening of May 5  
starting at 5 pm. If people want their piece ASAP, they can be there just before 
the library closes on Sunday and leave with their piece once it is taken it down. 
Works MAY NOT be taken  any earlier than closing on Sunday.
Otherwise, work  may be picked up Monday AM and the next two days, during 
our open hours (May 6-7, M-W 10-7 pm). The art will be locked in the library 
workroom, and artists will have to get a staff member to open 
the room for them.

...cont’d page two

Friends and family are welcome to come so share the fun! And remember, there 
will be a nice door prize at each meeting!

 
March 11, 6:30 pm

Our own fine water colorist, Edna Kennel, demonstrates how to use gold leaf to 
add sparkle and new life to your art work.

 
April 8, 6:30 pm
Beth Verheyden, well respected water color instructor, gets back to basics for all 
media, discussing critical elements and principals of design important in creating 
all subjects. She will offer fresh insights into how to make your art more enjoyable.

 
May 13, 6:30 pm
C. Lesley Lent, from Damascus , demonstrates 
how to create incised pottery with multi colors to tell stories of the seasons. She 
will bring her pottery and explain how and where she gets inspirations for her 
designs.

                     Upcoming Meetings 



Claire Harrison- Board Member & President
11sunnymom@gmail.com
Cheryl Hooley- Board Member & Secretary
Becky Hawley- Board Member & Treasurer
bek.hawley@yahoo.com
Ellie Storlie- Board Member
estorlie50@hotmail.com
Debi Vann- Board Member
debi@cherokeedesign.com

Board of Directors & Officers

Ann Fenwick and Lloyd Dewing have officially moved to:   
1766 Henna La Pine 97739    Home # 503-668-5816 
 cell 503-680-9321  email: fenwicks1@yahoo.com      

The Mystery art show at the Sandy Actors Theatre opened to an ap-
preciative audience. Several of the participating artists were on hand 
to explain their works and reveal the mystery behind them.

Artists with work in this show are: JoAnne Rohweder, Becky Hawley, Jesse Guiher, Earlene Marsh, Rod Stroh, Eileen 
Holzman, Claire Harrison, Alex Farnham and Dawnna Pearson. 

Vernon Groff becky Hawley Jesse GuiherJoAnne 
Rohweder  

Special thanks to Rod Stroh for great photos.

                     Music at the Coffeehouse Show

                     Ann & Lloyd Have Moved

Don’t Forget We Are On the Web
 As always we are at: wyeastartisansguild.com, a great service 
provided for us by Debi Vann. If you have any questions about 
the site send them to Debi at: debi@cherokeedesign.com

Thanks to 
JoAnne 
Rohweder for 
all the hard 
work she  put 
into organizing 
the show!


